
Reception class newsletter 

Week ending 20th January 2023 

 

It’s been another busy week in Reception class! We’ve 

had our daily phonics lessons where we’ve worked on 

‘v’ and ‘w’ sounds and have practised blending and 

spelling. In our maths lessons we’ve been looking at 

composition of 4 and 5. We want the children to be 

really confident with number bonds and to understand 

that there are several different ways of making these 

numbers. We’ve also been comparing numbers using 

the words ‘more’ and ‘fewer 

 

In RE we’ve continued our work on celebrations. We’ve 

role played celebrations, discussed celebrations we’ve 

enjoyed in the past and read lots of stories with a 

celebration theme. 

 

We’ve continued looking at ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ 

this week. The children have all sequenced the story 

and retold the story in their own words. We’ve 

encouraged them to use story telling language like 

‘Once upon a time’ and ‘long ago’. We have some 

super little story tellers and we have thoroughly 



enjoyed listening to their fantastic versions of ‘Little 

Red Riding Hood’ this week. 

 

In PE we will be having some football training sessions 

for the next half term. A coach from SAFC is coming in 

to work with the children. We had lots of fun on 

Monday learning how to warm up like a footballer! 

 

We’re going to be learning about Chinese New Year 

next week so if you get the chance to discuss this with 

your child over the weekend, that would be fantastic. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

 


